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Brimrod Community Primary SchoolAttendance this week
Whole School: 96.31%
Best Class: Year 2                                                        Punctuality: Year 6
Good to be Green: Year 5


                                             News
All our after school clubs will start next week. You will have received a text to let you know which club your child is in. If you have not received a text about a particular club, then your child will be on the waiting list. If your child misses two sessions or more and is not ill, then they are at risk of losing their place. Children must be collected from the Main office at 4pm.
Another reminder that for PE children are only allowed to wear black trainers with no markings (no stripes or logos or coloured markings) Year 5 and 6 children should wear black tracksuit bottoms and their school cardigan or jumper.
Please make sure that payment for the Christmas pantomime (£3) is paid to your child’s class teacher next week.
If anyone is still needing help with online payments, then come to to the office. 
Thank you to all who have expressed interest in our PTFA. If anyone else is interested, contact the office.

What’s Happening Next Week ?Monday
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Our Favourite Things This Week
Early Years. Learning the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears.
Year 1. Replying to a mysterious invitation to a wild rumpus.
Year 2. Learning to write instructions.
Year 3. Exploring friction with toy cars in Science.
Year 4. Starting our Djembe Drum lessons.
Year 5. Getting the Good to be Green trophy for being the best behaved class.
Year 6. Visit from the Fire Service, learning how to keep safe.
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